
Subject: Disaster Relief Fund Donation Page Link 

Attention Chapter leadership, 
  
The Department has received a few phone calls from Chapters and or individuals that are wondering 
how they can help the veterans in the Houston Texas area that have been affected by the hurricane 
Harvey. I have contacted the National organization to see what the best way is to help the veterans in 
Texas from the result of Hurricane Harvey. 
  
For those of you that may not know, the National DAV has a program called “DAV Disaster Relief 
Fund”  where when national disasters happen, the National Service Officers “NSO’s” well work with 
other agencies (federal, state, local, and other non-profits) to ensure that veterans that are affected 
by the disaster are getting the help they deserve. The DAV does give monetary support to veterans 
that meet the criteria as well. 
  
If your Chapter is interested or you as an individual would like to provide a monetary donation to this 

cause(this is not a requirement or a request from the Department)  the DAV National 

is requesting that you this link  http://bit.ly/DAV-Harvey or you can also mail checks here to National 
Headquarters to the attention of Remittance Processing, and please ask that they note "DAV Disaster 
Relief Fund" on the memo line. 
  
Again, this is being sent to you only to help you understand how to send donations to help the 
veterans in Texas that are affected by the Hurricane Harvey. 
  
  
Stephen (Butch) Whitehead 

Department Adjutant/Executive Director 
20 W 12th St. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

  
Office 651-291-1212 

Fax 651-291-0115 

stephen@davmn.org 
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